## Wingham Primary School w/b 18th September 2023



## A message from the Head of School to Parents...

I wanted to start by saying thank you for your consideration around the carpark and the ongoing challenges we face as a school community with the local residents concerns. We have seen many of you parking further afield and walking into school, we know this is also a challenge due to the parking restrictions around the town. Please continue to be mindful of pedestrian safely, parking markings and only using the carpark to park for collections as near to pick up as possible.



**End of day:** At the end of the day please wait until the gate opens at 3.10pm to come on site.

**Calpol:** If you think your child needs calpol during the day at school, please bring a bottle into the school office. We do not stock calpol in school.

KS2 Reading Books: Please can you have a look at home for any school reading books, we are particularly low

on our Oxford Reading Tree Level 15. Thank you



Finally, who knew that children ate footballs?? Well, you would think they do with the amount that seem to vanish at school!! If you would like to donate a football to school, they would be greatly received and will be loved by the children!

Wishing you a happy weekend, Ms Douglas



W.B 25th September - Democracy week and Pupil voice

Friday 29th September—School photo's—individual and class plus siblings.

Friday 29th September—Harvest Festival

Wednesday 4th October— 9.00—10.15—Significant Male into school

Tuesday 10th October—10.15—Year 5 Assembly